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May 22, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

P3 Assembly, Wednesday, June 7, 2017
You are cordially invited to attend a short class assembly led by the pupils in Mr Whimster’s class.  This will take place at 1.15 pm on Wednesday, June 9, 2017, and will last for approximately half an hour.  This will be an opportunity for you to see what the children are doing in class this term, and we encourage you to come and support them in this venture.  Please meet in the school foyer beforehand.
Please complete the reply slip below to give us an idea of potential numbers.
P3 Visit to Duthie Park, Thursday, June 8, 2017

The pupils in Mr Whimster’s class are to visit the Duthie Park on the afternoon of Thursday, June 8, 2017, to complete a Rainforest Trail.  Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear and an outdoor jacket as they will be walking there and back.  N.B. The children will require to stay in school for lunch on this day as they will be leaving earlier to walk to the park.  They will return to school in time to go home at 3.00 pm as usual.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

P3 Assembly, Wednesday, June 7, 2017

Name of child (please print): ……………………………………………………….

Number attending the assembly 

Signed: ………………………………………………………..  Date: …………………………









Gayle Gorman
Director

